
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Cancellation of IAC Meeting
1 message

IAC OCCIDENTAL MINDORO <occidentalmindoro.iac@gmail.com> Tue, Dec 19, 2023 at 9:32 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, mlgibe@alum.up.edu.ph, herlinalazada96@gmail.com

Dear RED Mirasol,

Greetings of Prosperity!

This is to inform you that our IAC Meeting scheduled on December 21, 2023, Thursday, will be cancelled due to very
important matters to be attended by our IAC Chairman.

We are very sorry for the inconvenience.

Next schedule will be announced later.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you.

Best Regards,

Regina Dm. Unson
IAC Focal Person
0977-804-5979 / 0961-630-1037


